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Called Council Meeting 

Thursday, November 10, 2022 (6:06 p.m.) 

Kayse Room 

 

At the Called Council Meeting held on the above date the following members were present: 
 

  

Mayor: Horace Hudgins 

City Council: Mona Paulk, Lemora Moses,  

Steven Hudson, and Claire Clayton-Stone 

Standards and Compliance Director Joe Saxon 

Absent: Councilwoman Patrice Y.W. Manley, 

City Clerk Lucile Middlebrooks, and City Attorney Warren Mixon 

 
 

First: Mayor Horace Hudgins called the meeting to order and determined a quorum, 

prayer by Councilman Lemora Moses, and then the Pledge of Allegiance to the 

Flag of the United States of America was pledged and spoken by everyone. 
 

Second: Mayor Horace Hudgins called for a motion to adopt the Agenda for the 

Called Meeting Thursday, November 10, 2022 

Motion by Councilman Lemora Moses and 2nd by Councilwoman Mona Paulk to 

adopt the Agenda for the Called Meeting Thursday, November 10, 2022 

All in favor say I – Voted 4 yes; Opposes none - Motion carries unanimously. 

Councilwoman Patrice Y.W. Manley is absent. 
    

Third: Employee Service Awards 

 Mayor Horace Hudgins stated that he talked to the Department Heads and he has 

a revised amount for the employee service awards. 

 After reviewing and discussing the employee service awards, all Council 

members in attendance wanted the service awards to be fair to all employees. 

Councilwoman Claire Stone suggested to change the scale for the 

20 years plus to $1,250 and Department Heads get $1,500.00 

Mayor Hudgins made the statement that an employee working for 27 years and an 

employee working 12 years will be getting the same amount of a service award, 

then he asked the Council, do you think that is fair? Councilman Hudson stated 

that we could go back to pre-2021 with amount of $750.00. Councilwoman Stone 

stated that at the school, the service awards are the same as everybody and the 

salary reflects the years of service; therefore, the City Clerk’s salary should reflect 

her years of service.  

Mayor Hudgins also noted that full-time employees under a year is prorated. 

Mayor Horace Hudgins called for a motion. 
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 Motion by Councilwoman Mona Paulk and 2nd by Councilwoman Claire Stone to 

award the employees the following and each employee will be funded by each 

department: 
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  All in favor - Voted 4 yes; Opposes none - Motion carries unanimously 

   

Forth:   Mayor Horace Hudgins called for a motion to adjourn the meeting. 

Motion by Councilman Steven Hudson and 2nd by Councilman Lemora Moses 

to adjourn the meeting.  

All in favor say I – Voted 4 yes; Opposes none – Motion carries unanimously. 

 

 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED: 

 

 

MAYOR HORACE HUDGINS     

 

 

CITY CLERK LUCILE MIDDLEBROOKS     


